
Parents are reminded that report cards will be

available to view on Mozaik only on November 23,

2023.

Edward Murphy
NOVEMBER

NEWSLETTER

What's In This
Month's

Newsletter?

Scholastic Book Fair

Report Cards
Parent Teacher
Meetings
Book Fair
AM Drop Off
Lunch Fees
Chocolate
Fundraiser
Spotlight on Cycle 1

Report Cards

Parent Teacher Meetings

www.edwardmurphy.emsb.qc.ca

Visit us on ourwebsite as well as onsocial media:

Parent Teacher meetings will be held all day on

Thursday, November 23rd.  Meetings will be held in

school and are open to all parents.  We encourage

all parents to take this opportunity to discuss your

child(ren)’s academics with their teachers.  In a few

weeks, you will receive a link which must be used to

book a meeting time with the teachers.

On Parent Teacher night, parents will have the
opportunity to browse and purchase books at our
annual Scholastic Book Fair.  Both English and
French books are available for purchase as well as
books for students for all ages.  Students will also
have the opportunity to visit the Fair with their
class on Tuesday, November 28th.  A portion of
the sales will come back to the school to purchase
additional books for the Library and teachers’
classrooms.



Lunch Fees

Chocolate Fundraiser

AM Drop Off
Any student who is being dropped off as of 8AMmust do so via the Main Office entrance.  Gateswill be closed at this time.  On a similar note,students MUST not be left unattended in theschoolyard.  

Parents are reminded that lunch fees are payable
immediately.  These fees are used to ensure we
have  lunch monitors for sufficient lunch
supervision.  Please call Ms. Dolores if you would
like to make a payment arrangement.  Reminder
letters with amounts owing will be sent to
parents in the coming weeks.

Edward Murphy parents and guardians recently
received a letter regarding our first fundraiser of
the year:  Laura Secord chocolate.  We hope you
will participate in great numbers!  The return for
the school is over 50% of the cost of the box.  With
this money, we can continue to offer Edward
Murphy students fun activities and field trips all
year long. Kindly complete the form and return
with payment to your child’s Homeroom teacher.  If
you have not received the form, please contact
your child’s teacher or the Main Office for a new
form.  On behalf of the Edward Murphy students,
we thank you for your generosity! 



All of Cycle 1 attended the Teddy Bears' Clinic on October 30th. It was conducted by McGill
students who volunteered to organize 10 different stations in which the students performed
different health tasks on the teddy bears. Students got to experience being a nurse, doctor,
surgeon, radiologist, pharmacist and dentist during this time. A big thanks goes to Mr. Rocco who
made this educational and memorable event happen.

Dans la classe 1C nous apprendrons à lire avec tous nos sens. 
Ici sur ces photos, les élèves nous montrent la gestuelle des lettres A, M, I, T et Y. Nous aimons
beaucoup bouger en apprenant ! Apprendre à lire c'est amusant ! 

En lien avec Halloween, les élèves de 2C ont travaillé en équipe sur des personnages imaginaires
épeurants. Ils ont appris à distinguer la description physique et le caractère. Beaucoup
d'imagination !

Every month, this section of  our newsletter will highlight a cycle, grade,
or special project occurring at Edward Murphy.  

Spotlight on Cycle 1


